
From: Anslow, Martha AF:EX
To: Kerry Towle
Cc: FIRB AF:EX
Subject: RE: Chicken Processors Request Urgent Meeting with Chair and BCFIRB
Date: September 26, 2023 4:30:06 PM

Thank you for copying BCFIRB Chair, Peter Donkers, on the September 26, 2023 letter from the
owners of BC processing plants to BC chicken growers.

As previously conveyed, BCFIRB understands there are opportunities for industry parties to
participate in the BC Chicken Marketing Board (BCCMB) long-term chicken pricing proposal process.
Once BCFIRB has received the BCCMB’s decision, there will be further opportunities for industry
parties to participate in BCFIRB’s supervisory review process to share input, before a final BCFIRB
decision is made.

It would be premature for BCFIRB to review your submission prior to BCCMB issuing a decision on
long-term chicken pricing and providing it to BCFIRB for review and approval.

Sincerely,
Martha Anslow

Martha Anslow (she/her) | Executive Director | BC Farm Industry Review Board 
T 250.360.6939 | Martha.Anslow@gov.bc.ca
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